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Notice to the Public and the Legal Profession – COVID-19 

Hearings and Chambers Motions 

Dated 28 May 2020 

 

During this exceptional time, and until further notice, the Court of Appeal of Yukon will hear all 

hearings by video conference using the Zoom platform and all chambers applications by 

teleconference.  If you are a participating party, or an observer, instructions on how to attend 

are available in the Court of Appeal for British Columbia’s Updated Notice to the Public 

Regarding Access to Court Proceedings During the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

The Court of Appeal of Yukon is adopting these modifications instituted by the Court of Appeal 

for British Columbia.  These procedural changes are made following the recommendations of 

the Chief Medical Officer of Health in Yukon.   

A list of upcoming hearings and chambers applications is available on yukoncourts.ca.      

 

 

https://www.bccourts.ca/Court_of_Appeal/documents/Updated_Notice_to_Public_Acces_to_Court_Proceedings_14May2020.pdf
https://www.bccourts.ca/Court_of_Appeal/documents/Updated_Notice_to_Public_Acces_to_Court_Proceedings_14May2020.pdf
http://www.yukoncourts.ca/pdf/Court_of_Appeal_Sitting_dates.pdf

